Iron Horse I HOA Annual Meeting Minutes
October 30, 2023
	
The annual meeting of the Iron Horse Homeowners Association was held at the St. Ambrose Fellowship Hall on October 30, 2023.  There were 8 members present along with 5 board members.
President Clint Reichenau called the meeting to order at 6:01 pm.  

Treasurer Kristen Oliver gave the financial report.  It was reported that the HOA has received all the dues except for 1. Also reported annual general expenses incurred of approximately $53,000, with $34,000 being the front entrance. Other things included, dumpster rental, sprinkler repairs and landscaping.  Cash balance for the end of the year is $16,827. 
Vice president Brett Schniers opened a public forum for members to discuss concerns pertaining to Iron Horse.
Scott Morris asked for an update about the insurance payment for the front entrance.
Alex Michalewicz asked about the cameras in the front of the neighborhood. 
Curtis Hensley commented on solar panels.  Nothing permits them but the architecture committee would like to give some direction.  
Dumpster Update - Please be aware of what can go in them. Overfilling has been a problem.  Guidelines will be put on the GroupMe again.  
Chad Hirt gave an update for the Architecture Committee.  The last house is getting close to going up.  The setback rules have helped a lot.  He also mentioned that the new barns still need to be approved.
Brett Schniers motioned that we continue to give $25 per house to the Wall Volunteer Fire Department from annual HOAs. Motion was agreed unanimously from members present.
Sterling Fryar agreed to serve in place of Brandi McCabe as a new member of the Architecture Committee.
An election of officers was held.  Casey Puckitt was nominated and elected to serve for a 2-year term as a board member. Kristen Oliver was nominated and elected for a 2-year term as Treasurer.  Clint Reichenau was nominated and elected for a 2-year term as President.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:41pm.
